
28/05/2020 

MR Timothy Dedman 
- 540 Barrenjoey RD 
Avalon NSW 2107 
tim_2107@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0442 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

This proposed development can not go through. Whale beach is crowded enough already and 
the roads are becoming increasingly congested. Adding more traffic is irresponsible and will 
endanger the general public who frequently walk around the area. 

Sent: 28/05/2020 3:31:39 PM
Subject: Online Submission


